
A Thanksgiving Message
November 23 ​, 2022

From LIHSA's Principal: Laura Vega

Dear LIHSA Families, 

As I reflect on my first few months at Long Island
High School for the Arts and the things for which
I am most grateful, your children and the talents
and gifts they share with our community each
and every day are on the top of that list. I am so
grateful for a vibrant school community where
students can explore their passion for art with
one another. 

I am thankful for our teaching faculty who share
their knowledge and prepare our students for
opportunities in both colleges and universities
and in the professional field. I am so thankful for
their generosity in planning and ensuring that our students experience one-of-
a-kind learning opportunities each and every day. 

I am thankful for our teaching partners who provide essential industry
experience and their many years of expertise with our students. Your skill-
training and professionalism is what helps to make our school so exceptional.  

I am thankful to our community and educational partners who continue to
support arts education through scholarships, grants, and funding for our
school. Your work is essential to ours and your support makes us stronger. 

I am thankful for a robust community of alumni who have shared their artistry
with the world. We look forward to welcoming many of you back in December
with open arms and look forward to continued partnerships with each of our
graduates no matter where in the world you live!

I am so thankful for the Nassau BOCES Board of Education, our
Superintendent, Dr. Dillon, and the entire Administration at Nassau BOCES
and RSIP. Long Island High School for the Arts is lucky to be a part of such an
outstanding educational agency. 



We hope this long weekend provides you and your family with the opportunity
to rejuvenate and celebrate. 

Happy Thanksgiving. 

Best Wishes, 

Laura Vega, Principal 
LVega@nasboces.org,

Long Island High School for the Arts | 239 Cold Spring Road, Syosset, NY 11791
516-622-5678 www.longislandhighschoolforthearts.org
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